
 

 

 

I am pleased to announce that Kerry Kilber Rebman has been selected as the Interim Associate 

Vice Chancellor of Technology, beginning April 1. In her role, Kerry will supervise the 

Information Technology Department and provide leadership for technology needs as we begin 

transitioning back to the campuses. She will be implementing a project management and 

tracking system in Information Technology that includes ongoing communication with the user 

community, and will also be leading the efforts to fulfill the objectives for Information 

Technology that were recommended by the Institutional Effectiveness Partnership Initiative 

team.  

Kerry will remain in this interim role while we develop a reorganization plan for the 

department. 

As a GCCCD employee since 2010, Kerry is a familiar face to many at the Cuyamaca and 

Grossmont College campuses. She has served for almost eight years as the Dean of Learning 

and Technology at Cuyamaca College, and previously served in the same position at Grossmont 

College.  

Kerry has a wide and deep knowledge of the district’s technology needs and challenges. For the 

last five months, she has been conducting an assessment of the Information Technology 

Department and previously played a lead role in the 2016 and 2017 business process analyses 

of the department.  

Kerry started her career in education teaching German to kindergarteners in Georgia. She then 

worked as a director and administrative director at the University of San Diego before coming 

to GCCCD. She has a bachelor’s degree in German from Minnesota State University and a 

master’s degree in nonprofit leadership and management from the University of San Diego.  

Please join me in welcoming Kerry to her new role.  

 

Lynn 

Lynn Ceresino Neault, Ed.D. 

Chancellor, Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College District  



 

 


